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1. The clarification paragraph uses the following sentence:
“These systems and features include:...” There are only four sections of Chapter 3 that
are conditional based on Chapter 4. Since all four have been listed, the sentence should
be revised to read: “These systems and features are:”

2. The table used to indicate what sections may use the FP Engineering Analysis includes
a reference to Generic Letter 86-10, Supplement 1. A Generic Letter is not a Code,
Standard or Listing so it is inappropriate to list it in the table, indicating that the process
can be used to change the requirements from the staff. However, including a reference
to the GL is not necessary since 3.11.5 is conditional based on Chapter 4 and
performance based methods are allowed for those sections.

3. The table used to indicate what sections may use the FP Engineering Analysis includes
a reference to 3.3.5.3, regarding flame propagation testing. This issue has already been
covered by another FAQ. The process described in that FAQ should be used to address
flame propagation testing.
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